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To: Heads of Public and Private Elementary and Secondary Schools

From: OIC-Schools Division Superintendent

Subject: Corrigendum to Advisory No. 196, s. 2017 dated June 27, 2017
(3-day Regionwide Leadership Development Training with the Emphasis
On Public Speaking for SPG and SSG Leaders and Teacher Advisers)

Date: July 28, 2017

This is to inform all concerned of the change of venue and date of the SACEDA
Youth Lead 3-Day Regionwide Leadership Development Training with the Emphasis on
Public Speaking for SPG and SSG Leaders and Teacher Advisers from
August 11-13, 2017 in Bulacan to August 25-27, 2017 at Lazaro Francisco Integrated
School, Cabanatuan City.

Attached is a letter from Ms. Jenissa Retorbar, Asst. Program Officer, SACEDA
Youth Lead, for reference and information.
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SACEDA YOUTH LEAD
Empowering Leaders, Strengthening Communities

DR. MALCOLM GARMA, CESO V
OIC-Regional Director
DepEd Region III-Central Luzon

Dear Dr. Garma:

We would like to inform your kind office that the schedule date of the “2017 ReEZIoHTIT
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Leadership Development Training” based on DepEd Advisory No. 196, 5.2017 has been differed
due to some conflict of schedule. And its final host division is DepEd Division of Cabanatuan

under Dr. Roda Razon, the schools division superintendent.

The final date and venue for the “2017 DepEd Region I1I- Leadership Training” will be on
August 25-27, 2017 at Lazaro Francisco Integrated School of DepEd Cabanatuan division.

We humbly ask your good office to issue a corrigendum- final schedule date and venue for this
training since a lot of your division is very interested to join on the training and they have been

asking the final date and venue.

We seek for your kind understanding on this matter.

Thank you and More Power.

Sincerely,

A
MS )EéISSA RETORBAR
Asst. Program Officer

SACEDA YOUTH LEAD

SYL Center, Candau-ay 6200 Dumaguete City, Philippines
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